## WHIRLOW BROOK GARDENING PROJECT.

To commemorate the 25th Anniversary of u3a Sheffield permission was granted in 2011 by Sheffield City Council to create a woodland garden within the grounds of Whirlow Brook Park. The area had to be cleared and re- planted. After many years of hard work, a handrail for access to the pond, two benches, and a solid oak shelter were erected. Whilst not a remembrance garden, donations from loved ones commemorating members who had died was spent on plants and shrubs and their names were entered in a Book of Remembrance. The history of Whirlow Brook Hall was researched, and descendants of the owners attended the opening of the impressive new oak shelter. Friends of Whirlow Brook Park held their official launch on 23 June 2021. For a report of the day and some photos please click <a href="here">here</a> and to see a video of the day click <a href="here">here</a>. The garden will still be maintained by a Su3a group. For more information about this beautiful project click <a href="here</a>.





